
La Crosse Regional
AIRPORT

June 30, 2016

Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat
Common Council Members

Low Stress Experience

Ladies and Gentleman:

I am hereby requesting a conditional use permit for the demolition of a structure located on
property located at 608 Dakota St. This land was previously within the Town of Campbell and
has since been annexed to the City of La Crosse. The Airport purchased the property which had
a derelict cabin located on it for the purpose of approach protection for an Airport runway. The
land consists of approximately .5 acres abutting existing vacant land utilized for the same
approach protection purposes.

In summary, the purpose of the conditional use permit request is to remove the derelict
structure, restore the site, and maintain the land as a protection buffer for a runway.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clinton R. Torp
Airport Director
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